
Dear Parents/Carers,
Following Y1/2’s successful trip, our 

Y5&6 also had a great time visiting King’s 
Lynn museums a couple of weeks ago.  
This time to learn about life during World 
War II.  They were a credit to our school 
and came back full of information.  I’m told 
it was a great success!  This month, Y3/4 
have a visiting artist who will be working 
with them to create clay models.  We are 
planning a trip for Y3/4 in the Summer 
Term too.  We know how much our learners 
get out of attending trips but are trying to 
balance this with pressures on your 
finances so hope we are striking a good 
balance with this.

Unfortunately, I have some sad news 
to share with you in this newsletter.  Miss 
Charlton will be leaving us at the end of this 
term.  She has been a popular teacher at 
our school and I know will be missed by us 
all.  I’m sure you will join with me in wishing 
her the very best for the future.  Mrs Forth 
will be joining us in her place and will be 
teaching in Y3/4 from after Easter.  We look 
forward to welcoming her to our 
community.  Parents in 3/4FC are already 
aware of these changes.

FOSA ran a really successful 
Mothers’ Day Sale today.  Thank you for 
supporting this.  Our learners have been 
very pleased with their purchases and I am 
sure mums will enjoy their choices on 
Sunday.  This is such a lovely way to teach 
our learners to think of others.  My thanks 
to FOSA to arranging these events.

Finally, we are delighted to be able to 
send home an Easter book with your child 
again this term.  Regrettably, school 
budgets are being squeezed over the 
coming years so this is unlikely to continue.

Upcoming Diary Dates

Click here to go to our website and 
see all of the exciting events we have 

planned.

Contact us via email office@terrington-st-clement.norfolk.sch.uk 

Class/Whole School Letters

Click here to see all of the letters we 
send home to parents/carers.  The only 

ones not published are for 
competitions, where there are only a few 

letters sent.

17th March 2023

https://www.terringtonstclementschool.co.uk/calendar/?calid=1&pid=14&viewid=4
mailto:office@terrington-st-clement.norfolk.sch.uk
https://www.terringtonstclementschool.co.uk/page/?title=Letters&pid=187


Help Please!

Please check your child’s hair regularly for 
headlice and treat accordingly.

Parent Library
Miss Mills has asked if any 
parents that have borrowed 
books from the parent 
Library return them as 
there are other parents waiting.

If you want to find out more about our 
Parent Library click here.  Being a parent 
doesn’t come with a manual and we all 
need help/advice sometimes.  Miss Mills, 
our Home, School Support Worker is here 
to listen to and help you with any worries 
that you or your child may have.  Do call 
the office to request an appointment if you 
think this would help.  There is also a 
wealth of advice and resources on the 
JUST ONE NORFOLK website.

If you haven’t already booked a place, 
there is still time as there are lots of 
activities over the easter holidays.  If you 
are entitled to free school meals these 
are free.  There is more information in a 
news article on our website.
Click here to book your place.

Writing Stamina
One of the things we’ve been focusing on 
in school this year, is improving our 
learner’s stamina for writing.  Successive 
lockdowns and the move to increased 
screen time has reduced the opportunities 
to write and is impacting on our learners.

One of the ways that we have been 
tackling this in school is by providing 
opportunities in school to “Just Write.”  This 
is not a structured lesson, it just provides 
our learners with inspiration and then gives 
them the opportunity to “just write,” their 
ideas.  Our learners love these sessions 
and it’s lovely to read some of their creative 
ideas.

There are lots of ways that we can 
encourage even the most reluctant of 
writers to get writing.  It’s such an important 
life skill.  There are lots of ways that you 
can help encourage this skill at home too.

● 7 Great Ways to Encourage Your 
Child's Writing

● 10 Ways to Improve Your Child’s 
Writing Skills

https://www.terringtonstclementschool.co.uk/page/?title=Parent+Library+%2D+Help+Books&pid=362
https://www.justonenorfolk.nhs.uk/
https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/what-we-do-and-how-we-work/campaigns/big-norfolk-holiday-fun
https://www.readingrockets.org/article/7-great-ways-encourage-your-childs-writing
https://www.readingrockets.org/article/7-great-ways-encourage-your-childs-writing
https://readingeggs.co.uk/articles/2015-05-08-how-to-help-childs-writing-skills/
https://readingeggs.co.uk/articles/2015-05-08-how-to-help-childs-writing-skills/


Headteacher Awards
Y5/6 -  Jackson W, Isaac B, Henry W
Evie N, Henry W, Whole of 5/6D, Talen H
Lewis B, Tyler H, Alfie W, Nellie C, Archie C
Y3/4-  Neeve B, Zakary T, Alina B, Riley S
Kayden D, Leon M, Masimo W, Isobel T, 
Darcie B, Blake K
Y1/2 - Nancy D, Laila S, Finley C, Betsy C
Tyler S, Grace B, Thomas D, Harrison G
EYFS - Ernie A, Oliver B, Samuel, Charlie, 
Honey, Lola
SRB -  TJ, Sam

Growth Mindset Awards

Y5/6 - Cieran G, Alfie D, Artjoms L, Madison P
Sonny R, Adelin T, Alexia D, Amelia W, Charlie 
U, Charlie W, Isla-Rose K, Chloe B
Y3/4 - Ivy W, Rylan S, Sidney E, Stanley U, 
Louis P, Ethan R, Danni SA, Elsie B, Alfie E
Imogen C
Y1/2 - Arthur H, Frazer T, Anna B, Emilee H
Holly W, AJ A, Blake B, Sno-Keanu W-C
EYFS - Isabella H, Oakley A , Wynter-Shaye B
Harvey, Summer, Caleb
SRB -  Ksenia, Ben Y

Doodle Maths Champions
Based on 150+ stars over last 2 weeks
Y1/2 - Bella R, Harrison K, Thomas Mc, 
Vincent B, Betsy C, Lucas H,, Sno-Keanu, 
Thomas D, William W, Christopher M, Gracie 
S, Holly W, Maisie M, Finley D, Leon M
Y3/4 - Dilan B, Stanley U, Lily P, Massimo W 
Y5/6 -Charlie U, Lewis B, Casey W, Dione B, 
Isla-Rose K, Laila R, Ruby A
Well done to Dione B and Amy F who has had 
a 1000 day streak

TT Rock Stars Badges
The following children have got their 
badges:-
Bronze - Oliver G, Gracie S, Noah W
Silver - Natalie YL, Harry B
Gold - Danni SA, Logan B
Platinum - Louis P, Amy F

Reading Badges
There are some great 
recommended reading books
on our website to help your
child get hooked on reading achieve their 
reading badge. I know lots are well on their 
way.
Y6 - Angel F, Danni R, Elliot T, Amy C Alice 
O
Y5 - Tom H, Rosie B, Isabella TS, Lilly C
Y4 - Jarvis D, Danni SA, Zak T, Olivia C, 
Isobel T
Y3 - Daniel M
Y2 -  Harley R, Tyler S, Dawson T,
Klaudija S, Thomas D, Thomas M, Liddia 
LJ, Emily C, Poppy B, Maisie M, DJ H, 
Betsy C
Y1 - Lawrence W, Harrison K, George G
Edward P, Lucas H, Izzy G, AJ A, Cody B
Frazer P
Recp -
Nursery - 
107 badges and counting… Let’s beat last 
year’s total of 210 badges awarded.

If your child reads every day at home, they 
are entered into a weekly raffle.  Here are 
the winners.  Keep reading!

Y1/2 - George R, Izzy G, Harry B, Gracie 
Isabella M, Holly W, Thomas M, Charlie S
William W
Y3/4 - Leon M, Mia K, Logan B, Teddy T
Florence P, Adam S, Thomas L Tilly B, 
Niamh S
Y5/6 - Ashlee J, Evie Edgley, Dione B,
Madison P, Lilly NB, Danni R, Amy C
Alice O, Violet K, Mia, Oscar, Lexi F, Henry 
W, Archie C
EYFS - Alice P, Aria P, Henry, 
Annie-Louise

Number Bonds
The following children have received their 
number bond badge

Y1 - Holly W, Edward P, Darcey B, 
Frazer P

TT Rock Stars Leaderboard (Accuracy)
1st - Scarlett C (3/4)
2nd - William W (1/2)
3rd - Liam W (3/4) 

https://www.terringtonstclementschool.co.uk/page/?title=Reading&pid=280
https://www.terringtonstclementschool.co.uk/page/?title=Reading&pid=280

